
Nominations for the 2024 NAPOA Awards 
Deadline: July 1, 2024 

The National Asian Peace Officers Assn is asking for your assistance in proposing worthy candidates for 
consideration by the Board. Selected nominees will be honored during NAPOA Annual Awards and Dinner on 
Thursday evening August 11, 2024 at the Banquet event. Only one application for each nomination will be 
accepted. 
 

Name:       

Title:       

Contact Info:       

Email:       

Agency:       

Association:       

Name:       

Telephone:       

Is Nominee a Member:       

  

 

Category Description for Awards 
 

Check the Box in the Appropriate Category 

 Harry Lee Leadership Award – This award is presented to individuals who represent the same outstanding 
leadership skills as Sheriff Harry Lee of Jefferson Parish, Louisiana. Sheriff Lee was first elected as Sheriff of 
Jefferson Parish in 1979, and has been re-elected for an unprecedented 6 consecutive terms (1983, 1987, 1991, 
1995, 1999, 2003). Sheriff Lee was arguably the most visible Asian American law officer in the nation and has 
repeatedly been tapped for leadership roles as a student, judge and law officer. Sheriff Harry Lee passed away 
October 1, 2007, from Leukemia.  

 Chang Apana Award - This award is presented to individuals who represent the same dedication and determination 
as Detective Chang Apana. The famous Hollywood movie character Charlie Chan was based on the actual life and 
times of Detective Apana, who joined the Honolulu Police Department in 1898. Apana was renowned for his 
energetic and fearless style as a detective, which resulted in a number of remarkable achievements. He retired in 
1932 after serving 34 years as a Detective with the Honolulu Police Department. Detective Chang Apana passed 
away in 1933 and is buried at the Manoa Chinese Cemetery in Honolulu.  

 Milton Ng Award - This award is presented to individuals who represent the same distinguished service and 
commitment as Milton Ng. Milton joined the Bay Area Rapid Transit Police Department in 1972. In 1974, Milton was 
among a core group that founded the Northern California Asian Peace Officers Association and later served as its 
President. In 1986, Milton became President of the National Asian Peace Officers' Association and held this position 
until 1993. He was instrumental in expanding and promoting the NAPOA nationwide through fraternal, business and 
community engagements. Unfortunately, health issues not only cut short Milton's law enforcement career but also took 
his life as he passed away on October 4, 1998, from heart failure. 

 

Deadline: July 1, 2024 
All nominations must be submitted by email. Each nomination MUST include: 

 1. A NARRATIVE of why he/she is being nominated for that award in MS Word or WordPerfect. 
 2. Nominator’s and nominee’s full contact information. 
 3. Nominee’s biography and photo. 
 4. Email your submission to sgpd906@aol.com 

All submissions become property of NAPOA. Thank you. 


